

Newsletter Friday 17th January 2025

Ben Rhydding Primary School

Dear Parents,

Please take time to read the weekly newsletter and keep up to date with news and upcoming events.

Message from Mr Timms

Dear Parents/Carers,

We've had a more normal week at Ben Rhydding this week and it's been great the children have gotten outside to play; on that note we will soon be introducing exciting new provision for playtime to cater for all children, from circus skills through to mini games! It was also great this week to see children enthused by Rock Steady Music and the gardening club readying the school gardens for Spring! Have a great weekend everyone!

Online Safety Workshop

An NSPCC, in person, Online Safety workshop will be held on Friday 7th February at 9am for parents of KS1 (Year 1 and 2) and LKS2 parents (Year 3 and 4). See SchoolPing message to sign up.

Save the Date

Coffee Morning in New Parental Room 9am Friday 31st of January with Mr Timms and Mrs Wigglesworth. All parents welcome.

Addingham Cross Country tomorrow – KS2 ONLY

Addingham Primary will be hosting the next cross-country event tomorrow morning at their school. This event is for KS2 children only. Please see the attached information sheet for more info.

We would love to see as many KS2 children as possible.

Upcoming Events:

Wednesday 22nd January – 9am-12pm – Sleep workshop

Friday 24th January - 9-9.30am - Y3+4 Open Classroom

Monday 27th January – Young Voices concert

Tuesday 28th January – 9-10am – Reception stay & play

Friday 31st January - 9-10am - coffee morning to launch new parental room

Saturday 1st February – 9am onwards - Wharfedale Cross Country event at Ben Rhydding school

Tuesday 4th February – after school – PTA film night

Thursday 6th February – Y1&2 Outdoor learning workshop

Friday 7th February – 9.00am – NSPCC Parent Workshop

Thursday 13th February – 9am – Reception Stay & Play

Friday 14th February – 8.45am – Autism Network meeting – all welcome

Friday 14th February – school closes for the half term break

Also saved on the website at https://benrhyddingprimary.co.uk/parents/weekly-newsletters/



Newsletter Friday 17th January 2025

PTA news

Film night - Tickets are now available for our film night on Tuesday 4th Feb at 4:30pm where we will be screening the fabulous Lyle, Lyle Crocodile (PG). Tickets cost £5 and includes a drink and a snack. (see leaflet attached)

Tickets for our adults' Ceilidh at St John's church hall on Saturday 1st March are now on sale - book at https://www.pta-events.co.uk/brpspta/. Friends and family very welcome too.

Open Classroom for Years 3 and 4

Please note that the Open Classroom will now be held on Thursday, 23rd January from 9-9:30am

BRPS Cross Country volunteers

We will be hosting the Wharfedale Cross Country event at Ben Rhydding on Saturday 1st February from 9am onwards, We need volunteers to help set up from 8.30am and to marshall throughout the event. If you are able to help, please contact the school office with the times you are available and willing to help. Thank you.

Our Learning Value this week was Patience. Our Learning Heroes have been chosen because they have demonstrated this learning value this week.

Our Learning Heroes are:

Year 1: Oliver S
Year 2: Stan P
Year 3: Lyra K-C
Year 4: Issy N
Year 5: Dylan F
Year 6: Shuri D

Our Learning Value next week is Imagination. Please do support your child by talking about the importance of this learning value.

Upcoming events continued.....

Monday 3rd March – 9am – Reception stay & play

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day

Friday 7th March – Y3+4 – Ancient Greek Workshop

Monday 17th March – 9-9.30am Y5&6 Home Learning Gallery



Newsletter Friday 17th January 2025